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Thursday, December 5, 2024

On Wednesday, December 4, 2024, a staff member of the Holdenville Public
Schools was detained by Federal Bureau of Investigation agents in connection with
a federal investigation. The staff member is not at Holdenville Schools today and
will not return to school during the investigation being conducted by law

enforcement and pending action by the district.
The district was informed by the FBI that the investigation does not involve any
students from the Holdenville Public Schools. This will continue to be an ongoing

investigation by the FBI and local agencies with the district’s full cooperation.

The district is unable to provide any additional information at this time



